
 

1st September 2020 
 

Response to “Implementing the new EECC, revised proposals”   
 

Magrathea welcome the opportunity to respond to this consultation which includes revised 
proposals in areas we have previous had concerns with. 
 
Response to consultation questions 
 

 
 
Yes, by greatly reducing the number of customers that need to be contacted to comply, the 
requirement will be less of a burden on service providers and will bring benefit where it is 
most needed. 
 

 
 
We do agree with each of these four proposals.  Adopting this approach will manage the 
great the number of concerns we had in relation to the changes, the arguments for which 
have been well defined elsewhere so we will not repeat them here. 
 
Needless to say, we support your ‘Option 2’ approach and should further evidence be 
required we would be happy to seek individual inputs from our client base to furnish you 
with that if required.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
Magrathea Telecommunications Ltd 
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